Sent: Wednesday, 5 November 2008 8:23 PM

Subject: RE: Train Fare Increase

Hi,

I don't think there should be a fare increase. | travel from Gymea to Martin Place and even
though Gymea is near the beginning of the cronulla train line, the trains are always over
crowded and it's hard to find a seat. By the time we get to Hurstville everyone is crammed up
against heaps of other people.

The trains are always old trains. Never once have | caught a newer train.
The trains are dirty as well. | have sat on seats that have been freshly graffitied and then
ruining my clothes also finding the only free seats to have food and drink that has been spilled

on them.

I also think that the train fares are already expensive enough.



